School Application
Surgery

Customer Services will be providing face to face
School Application Surgery for customers who
need support completing online secondary school
applications.

Surgeries will run from the courtesy computer area
of the Civic Centre on the following dates:

Thursday 3 October 2024, 10am — 2pm
Thursday 10 October 2024, 10am — 2pm
Thursday 17 October 2024, 10am — 2pm
Thursday 24 October 2024, 10am — 2pm
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